ATTACHMENT A

Qwest Regulatory Compliance Organization REDACTED
Code Administration

September 5, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

n the Centralia area are in the process
of building a new e are closing in on exhausting our
DID number ranges wit f
which were recently acquired.

_anticipates the need for a total of 2,500 DID numbers. We would like to
now the availability of this quantity prior to December 1, 2008 in order to begin
deployment by 1% quarter 2009.

In order to incorporate within existing number r odate the

existing internal company dialing plan as well as

needs the new number range to be in one of the following ranges (listed in our
order of preference):

Respectfully,




